RL Meals on Wheels has received two grants from area agencies. Southwest Initiative Foundation has given a $1,000 grant and Minnesota River Area Agency on Aging has given a $2,600 grant for mileage reimbursement for the volunteers. We currently have 4-10 community members who receive meals Monday – Friday and we have a volunteer driver crew of 5, each taking a day of the week. If you would like to participate in receiving meals or would like to volunteer to be a driver, please contact Clerk Elaine at City Hall by calling 507-945-8127. We want to say a big THANK YOU to the agencies for their generosity, we all appreciate it!

